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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Partnership with Microsoft and Oracle for Cloud Migration 

 

B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (“Company” or “B3”) informs that, on today’s date, it 

has signed a strategic partnership contract with Microsoft (Azure) and with Oracle (OCI) 

to support the process of migrating platforms and services to the cloud and to develop 

new products and technologies. 

 

Microsoft and Oracle, in addition to being B3’s partners in several solutions, have been 

investing and advancing significantly in innovative cloud solutions, with a global 

commitment to the development of products and services for the financial and capital 

markets. The companies already have a cloud interoperability partnership, which will 

help B3 to implement a multicloud strategy, bringing security and robustness to the 

process. 

 

The partnership has a duration of 10 years and includes joint investments for migration, 

gains of scale, technological contribution, and training of employees. 

 

São Paulo, May 10, 2022  

 

André Veiga Milanez 
Chief Financial, Corporate and Investor Relations Officer 

 

mailto:ri@b3.com.br

